
June 10, 2022

Dear Parents/Guardians and Students,

I want to take this opportunity to wish you a safe and enjoyable summer vacation.  I would also like to let you
know that I will not be returning to Morse Memorial and Monroe Elementary in the fall.  I have taken another
position which will bring me closer to my home.  My time in your communities and with your children has
been priceless.  I will forever carry the memories I have made with me with great fondness.

Warmest wishes,

Myla Kreider
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